THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA

ROBERT W. RUNCIE
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

January 13, 2020
TO: School Board Members
FROM:  Maurice L. Woods (W
Chief Strategy & Operations Oﬁm
VIA: Robert W. RuncieﬂM w Q
Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF E-6, RECOMMENDATION TO APPROVE REVISION
TO CONTRACT DOCUMENTS FOR CONSTRUCTION SERVICES MINOR
PROJECTS (CSMP) FROM THE JANUARY 14, 2020, SCHOOL BOARD
OPERATIONAL MEETING

Please withdraw E-6, Recommendation to Approve Revision to Contract Documents for
Construction Services Minor Projects (CSMP), from the January 14, 2020, School Board
Operational Meeting.
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